
 
 

CITY OF EAST PROVIDENCE 

 

METACOMET PROPERTY 

 

WEBSITE ADVERTISEMENT 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION  

 

RFI EP20/21-02 

 

RESPONSES ARE DUE BY TUESDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2020 AT 11AM 

 

The City of East Providence (“City”) is seeking responses to questions regarding the potential usage of 

the Metacomet property, located at 500 Veterans Memorial Parkway, East Providence RI 02914 should 

the City elect to procure the property by way of eminent domain or purchase. This RFI does not constitute 

a Request for Proposals (RFP) and no contract, agreement or offer will result directly from responses to 

this RFI. The purpose of this RFI is to provide the City with information regarding the potential for 

partnership with external entities (e.g. private; corporate; non-profit, etc.) to operate and maintain the 

Metacomet property should the City elect to procure it.  Individuals or organizations shall provide 

responses to the questions posted with the RFI, using the RFI Response Form which is available on the 

City’s website under Current Bids.  

http://www.eastprovidence.com/content/9457/10056/9188/default.aspx  

 

Please provide responses electronically, via e-mail to Dawn Kenney, Procurement Specialist, at 

dkenney@eastprovidenceri.gov no later than TUESDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2020 AT 11AM  

 

Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 

 

Dawn Kenney, Procurement Specialist  

dkenney@eastprovidenceri.gov 
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